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Adopt Joint City Council/Improvement District Resolution Authorizing the Execution of an
Employment Agreement for City Manager with Tabatha Miller

On August 15, 2017, Linda Ruffing, the past City Manager, announced her retirement effective February
15, 2018.  The City Council, contracting with Peckham & McKenney, undertook an extensive search over
the past several months for a new City Manager.  On January 22, 23 and 29, 2018, in closed session, the
City Council interviewed and unanimously agreed to begin negotiations with Tabatha Miller to serve as
Fort Bragg's next City Manager.

Attached to this Resolution is a three year Employment Agreement with Tabatha Miller for the Council's
consideration and approval.  The provisions in the Agreement are consistent with Council direction given
to the City Attorney, acting as the City's Negotiator, in closed session on January 29, 2018.
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